» DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS YAMAN

MEMORANDUM

TO/FOR : All Undersecretaries
All Assistant Secretaries
All Service and Central Office Directors
All Bureau Directors

FROM : The Undersecretary

Organizational Transformation and Human Resources
SUBJECT CONDUCT OF SECURITY AWARENESS SEMINAR
DATE : FEB 2.1 202

The Philippine government continues to face an array of security challenges
ranging from Ilocal communist terrorist movement, criminal activities, and
sophisticated cyber-attacks targeting government facilities.

Along this line, the National Intelligence Coordinating Agency (NICA) will be
conducting a Security Assessment Seminar (SAS) on March 1, 2024 from 9:00am to
5:00pm at the DENR Social Hall, Central Office.

The SAS aims to orient and educate our personnel on the significance of security
in the workplace to safeguard personnel, functionaries, documents, facilities and
communications systems from compromise, loss, and damage.

In this regard, we request from your good offices to nominate at least two (2)
permanent employees handling vital and critical information of your office to
participate in this upcoming seminar. Submission of nominations should be finalized
on or before 23 February, 2024.

A Special Order will be issued to the participants after finalizing their
attendance to the event,

For further information, you may contact Mr. Cedric Santos from the Strategy
Management and Organizational Transformation Office at casantos@denr.gov.ph /
8928-12-05 or loc 2016.

Requesting appropriate action.
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